
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Meeting on 4/17/2014 

 

Meeting started @ 5:45pm 

 

In attendance- 

 President- Dave Williams 

 Vice President- Paddy Mac Uidhir 

 Treasurer- Chad Neu 

 Chapter Members- Cody Williams, Austin Tyler Williams, Hans Oak 

 Some of Chapter Members families were in attendance as well 

 

Treasurers Report- 

 Currently 0$ in SW chapters accounts 

 

First order of business  

 Members discussed assigning a chapter Chaplin 

 Members discussed Dave Williams son Austin Tyler Williams since he was preparing to 

go to school for ministry 

 Paddy create a motion to approve 

 All three officers approved the motion 

 Austin was elected chapter Chaplin 

 

-Austin then opened in prayer 

 

 

Southwest Ohio Carry Chapter 

Meeting Minutes 

Swocarry@yahoo.com 



Fundraisers 

 Dave Williams suggested a “Eat, Shoot, Run” competion, which would included 

involvement of Wounded Warrior Project, Local and State LE officers, and hopefully 

some local news organizations. Idea was tabled for more research. 

 Hans recommended Hats and Lanyards embroided/stamped. Lanyards could be used for 

voice recorders for educational walks. 

 Cody recommended branded ink pens. Would be a great freebie for swag bags at 

events. 

 T-shirts were discussed as a fundraiser. We discussed the urgency of getting said shirts 

done for upcoming events. We discussed design and type. We settled on Tee Spring as 

vendor. 

 

Business Cards 

 We wanted to get these done and ready to hand out 

 We need to decide between Vista Print or Pappas for vendor 

 We also wanted to get a quote for “cheat cards” of Ohio gun laws and/or LEO 

confrontation    

 Discussed keeping the business cards generic because of the current track record of 

officer changes 

 

Flyers 

 We discussed revised colored flyers with perferated contact cards for new members at 

educational walks 

 These would also be good at Gun Shows for discussion and hand out 

 

May 31st Picnic 

 We discussed our chapters procurement of pop and condiments for picnic 

 We discussed carpooling for those that are interested  

 We discussed the basket we would have for the raffle (currently we do not have a 

basket) 

   Upcoming Events 

 We discussed 4th of July Oppurtunities  

 We discussed “Fall Festival” 

                  Gun Shows 

 We discussed the importance of get our name out for these big events 



 Paddy will be in contact with the promoters and see what our options are for local big 

name shows  

                   Facebook PM Forums 

 We agreed that we as a chapter have a responsibility to keep a proffesional etiquette 

on the FB PM forums 

                  Officers Changing 

 We discussed Austin’s continued absense and disconnection with the organization 

 Dave made a motion to release him from office. All three officers agreed on the motion 

 Motion accepted 

 Also discussed was Paddy’s leave in September and the need to fill his position 

 

                   Summary 

     Many topics were discussed. Most discussion was more of a general speech to action mood. There 

was a lot of ideas being thrown around and a lot was generally agreed upon. We look forward to next 

meeting and hopefully a more structured discussion. 

 

                   Austin Closed in Prayer 

 

                  Meeting Adjourned @ 8:05pm  


